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"EDITORIAL" 

The Summer Fall Semester is now well under way, even if we are 
all "hot and bothered". In the midst of confusion incident to the 
beginning of the new program matters are working out with a high 
degree of satisfaction. Problems? Yes, everybody on the campus 
is having them. Ask President Sadler if any have come his way. 
Johnny Greer says he has plenty of them pushing the broom. 

REGISTRATION 
Figures for the total registration are encouraging. Navy men 

on the campus number 242(V-12) and civilians 478, total 720. This 
does not include Evening College registrations. These will be 
counted later. 

A sincere "thank you" is offered to all who have helped in 
counseling, registering, and in service of many kinds rendered 
during the opening days of this semester. 

WHAT TO DO NOW

Navy V-12 men are being admitted to class without the "Admit to 
Class" card on account of the "blanket" arrangement with the Navy 
and to lessen the burden of routine. Be sure, however, that each 
man is properly registered for your course. All of these men are 
in uniform and may be identified easily. 

Now, the same old story. make sure you have an "Admit_to Class" 
card stamped by the Business Office for each civilian in your class. 
This is imperative. There can be no exceptions. Call your roll 
and if there is anyone (without this card in your hand) send the 
student immediately to the Business Office. 

"I" grades on the Spring of 1943 and the Short Term in June must 
be removed by July 30, 1943. Please announce this in your classes. 
Make no room changes wi thout clearing with the Registrar. 

THE CONVOCATION 

President Sadler is urging all faculty members to attend the 
Summer Convocation in the University Christian Church, next Sunday, 
July 11, 10:50 A. M. We are trying to make this semester as 
regular in every way as possible. Faculty cooperation is expected. 
Academic attire will not be worn for the Convocation. 


